
        Patricia A. Martin 
        17 Farrar Road 
        Rindge, NH 03461 
 
 
 
 
May 18, 2015 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
 
Re: IR 14-338, Review of Default Service Procurement Processes for Electric Distribution 
Utilities 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Thanks to you and the PUC for allowing me to comment as a consumer on this matter.  I 

have read the comments by the OEP and find that they represent many of my own views.  

In particular, I appreciate the comments regarding looking at how other States have handled 

procurements, and taking another look at QF providers being able to bid on providing 

default service.   

Thank you, 

 

Patricia A, Martin 


